_ MINUTES
HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, November 27, 2013 at
4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Shelvy Myers, Melissa Green, Charlotte Harper, Earnestine White, and County
Director Bryant Rogowski

The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.

The monthly county expenditures report was discussed and approved.

The OFI report was discussed.

The Social Services report was discussed.

Director’s report:
The Board reviewed and approved proposed dates for 2014 Board meetings. There will
be no meeting in December due to the holidays. :

e Local OFI staff has been trained in the use of new Modified Adjusted Gross Income
o~ (MAGI) guidelines. '

o Mr. Rogowski reported that he and his supervisory staff have attended training on the
new juvenile code that goes into effect January i, 2014,

+ Mr. Rogowski reported that foster care supervisor, Sabrina Hart-Patterson is
representing the DFCS Region as part of a group to draft DFCS policy for the Children In
Need of Services (CHINS) part of the new juvenile code.

o Mr. Rogowski reported that Hart County will join the centralized CPS intake call center.

The date for implementation is December 18, 2013. Community stakeholders have been
contacted and updated on the status of this initiative.

No further business, meeting adjourned. The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday,
January 29" at 4:00 p.m. '
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